
FROM GOOD SHEPHERD PRESCHOOL & 
AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM 

Through children God keeps the hope of the future 
alive.  God uses the innocence and boldness of 

children to remind us that our purpose in life is to 
reflect God’s love. 

As a new year begins, we set new goals and 
resolutions for our lives. Let’s one of your 

resolutions be to share God’s love to the children 
at Good Shepherd. You can Share God’s love by 
coming to play, read a bible story, or have lunch 

with the children. 
God blessed us so much during 2017. We got many 
new families in our program and we were also able 
to accomplish so many changes in our environment 
with the help of volunteers, donations, fundraisers 
and what not!! The school is so ready to welcome 
new families. Our school is now on the top of the 

list of the best ten preschools  in Westminster. 
Yes…..we are #1 on the list!! God is good!! 

Our See’s candies fundraiser was a success we 
collected $935.00 in profits. We were able to buy 
new umbrellas and easy ups for shade. Plus give a 

Christmas appreciation gift to the teachers. 
 

A very special thanks to Terry Priester for keeping 
our environment clean and everything in safe 

shape for the children. We really appreciate his 
continuous and kind help. And also to Rosa Pala 
(cleaning lady) and her family for donating many 
hours of their time to help improve our school.  

And I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
all of the brothers and sisters that helped the 

family that was in need. They were able to fix their 
car, pay their rent, buy food and have a very special 

Christmas thanks to the help of many of you.  
I feel so grateful for your help and support. This is 
exactly what Good Shepherd is about, sharing the 

love and the blessings with others in need.  
We are praying and hoping that 2018 will be better 

than 2017, God’s will. 
Please continue to keeping Good Shepherd 

Preschool in your prayers. 

Good Shepherd Preschool/After School Program 

looks forward to your visit in 2018 

May all of you have a Blessed and Happy New 

Year from the staff, children and families at Good 

Shepherd Preschool 

 

On the news…. 
Jan. 1st Closed 

Jan. 13th Work Day 
 9:00am-1:00pm(teachers, families in our program 

and the community are welcome to come help) 
Jan. 15th Closed


